Seend Parish Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group.
Minutes (produced by CT )


 MINUTES: 7.2.2019 at Beech House
Present: Georgina A’Bear, Carole Vince, Carola Thorpe, Pamela Akerman, Kevin Rigg.

Apologies: Peter Newsom, Darren Nichols
Declarations of Interest: none. There was discussion of members’ commitment to the work. 
Approval of minutes: One amendment, then approved.
Matters arising (not on agenda): none.
Work on projects: Consultation Event on 26th January.
·  disappointment was expressed that the slide show was not available. It was not shown as it was not completed.
· Carole said £26.00 was given to the WI for cakes, which were much appreciated.
· 51 visitors attended, and seemed very engaged with the material and left comments.
· Carole typed up all the written comments that were left.
· Place Studio has reviewed these and they will go onto the website.
· There were large banners advertising the event on the Lye Field, at The Brewery and on the railings at Equestria, Sells Green.
· Katie and Georgina (PS) with SG members set up the material: and Vicki Burvill (WC) attended.
· Large boards/banners are being kept by Georgina at Knightsmead Farm. 
· Georgina also has the exhibits.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Carola collected names of those attending on the day together with approx. age, which showed a sample of mostly above 60.
Community Engagement: Several possibilities for further coverage of the community were considered: Kevin will check possibilities at the Brewery; Carole will investigate the WI and work on the Canal as suggested by PS; Darren is investigating the School; Georgina will look into the Magpies, the coffee morning and Nosh and Natter, and the Kennet Room on a Friday night, also the Church.
Website: Latest minutes ready to be uploaded. The material from the Consultation Event has already been uploaded. Carola to send Amy the March Spotlight article but ask her not to upload it before 22nd February.
Correspondence: Georgina has responded with clarification to questions arising from the Consultation Event.
Spotlight Article: done and delivered.
Finance: Georgina has paid £125.86 to the Weebly site fee up to 29.1.2021. She will also renew the cost of the domain name. We have not yet received the invoice from Place Studio.
 A.O.B. Meeting on 28thth. February – cancelled. Date of next CLOSED meeting Thursday14th March at Knightsmead Farm.
                                     Meeting closed at 8.45 pm.      				
